
 
 

 
 
CenturyLink 
1801 California Street, 10th Floor 
Denver, Colorado  80202 
Phone 303 992-5832 

 
 
June 12, 2012 A.L. 2012-T02 
 (UT2012-011) 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
Attached for your notification are additions to the Access Service Tariff.  The following pages are 
attached: 
 
 Access Service Tariff 
 
 SECTION PAGE RELEASE 

 
2 28.1 2 
2 28.2 2 
2 28.3 2 
2 28.4 2 
2 28.5 1 
 

This filing proposes to modify tariff language for the Identification and Rating of VoIP-PSTN Traffic to be in 
compliance with the Federal Communications Commission's April 25, 2012 Second Order of Reconsideration 
in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC Release No. 12-47. 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC plans to make this filing effective on July 13, 2012. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 
Manager Regulatory Operations 
(303) 992-5832 
e-mail: Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
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